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Angel Santiago Resigns from Inland Empire Utilities Agency Board of Directors 

Chino, California – The Inland Empire Utilities Agency announced today that Angel Santiago has officially 

resigned from the Inland Empire Utilities Agency Board of Directors. While on the board, Santiago represented 

most of the city of Fontana and some small adjoining areas.  

 

 

The Inland Empire Utilities Agency covers 242-square miles, distributes imported water, provides 

industrial/municipal wastewater collection and treatment services, and other related utility services to more than 

850,000 people.  The Agency’s service area includes the Cities of Chino, Chino Hills, Fontana, Montclair, 

Ontario and Upland, as well as the Cucamonga Valley Water District, Monte Vista Water District, and Fontana 

Water Company.    
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